CUYAHOGA COUNTY

S OARD OF HEALTH

YOUR TRUSTED SOURCE FOR PUBLIC HEALTH INFORMATION

Office Closed January 30, 2019

For the safety of our clients and employees, we will be closed on Wednesday, January 30th
due to extreme weather conditions.

Thank you for your understanding.

Posted: 1/29/2019 at 6:00pm
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